
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Sent: 2/16/2014 12:55:53 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Metcalf

Thanks Brian, I would appreciate seeing the confidential presentation and would like to include my Chief of Staff, 
Ditas Katague.
Bill Johnston was requesting that PG&E provide the PUBLIC information that was discussed at the Public 
Meeting at San Jose State. We request that CPUC personnel be updated on the PUBLIC info about this issue, and 
would like to coordinate with Denise Tyrell, Acting SED Director, to set up a discussion. This should be for PUC 
employees and not open to the public.
Thanks and we'll schedule a confidential briefing + briefing with select CPUC personnel about the PUBLIC info 
relevant to this incident. Thanks, Cathy

From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2014 3:19 PM 
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Subject: Metcalf

Catherine -1 understand your office has a request in that we provide a copy of a presentation that PG&E gave to 
law enforcement agencies including the FBI and the Department of Homeland Security. I am out of the office 
today but I will see to it that a hard copy of that presentation be provided to you confidentially early next week. I 
would like to request that you keep this presentation confidential and that no copies of the deck are made. The 
photos and the details in this deck are very sensitive and distribution or publication could impact an ongoing 
criminal investigation. I would be happy to arrange for our chief of security to answer any questions you might 
have but we are trying to limit distribution of this sensitive material as much as we can for obvious reasons.
Please forgive me in advance for taking so long to get this to you but this information had been available only on a 
need to know basis at PG&E and has only recently been shared with a larger circle of external law enforcement 
agencies.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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